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12 APR 198!3 

Ms. Lee Crosby 
North Carolina Division of Health Services 
Solid Waste Management Section 
Superfund Branch 
P. 0, Box 2091 
Raleigh, HC 27601-2091 

Rf2: Federal. Facility Agreements Under CERCLA Section 120 

Dear MS, CroLsby: 

As discussed during your telephone conversation with Ms. Sheila Ashton of this 
Command on April 5, 1989, a meeting to discuss the enclosed Draft Federal 
Pacflity Agreement for Marine Corps Base Camp Lejeune ha8 been scheduled for 
Wednesday, April 26, 1989, at 0830 in the Officer's Club, Paradise Point, 
Building 2615, Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune. 

The draft agreement, which serves as the interagency agreement required by the 
,raasi Superfund Amendments and Reauthorization Act (or SAP&), contains the model. 

provisions as negotiated between the Department of Defense and U.S. 
Environmental Prote$ion Agency. 

We are planning to have a no-host cafeteria-style lunch at the O'Club should 
discussions necessitate an afternoon session. 

We look forward to your participation throughout the agreement process. The 
point of contact for Atlantic Division, Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
with regard to the Installation Restoration Program at Camp Lejeune is either 
Ms. Sheila Ashton, Environmental Engineer, who may be reached at (804) 
445-1814, or Hr. Steve Anderson, Counsel, at (804) 444-9507. The point of 
contact at Camp Lejeune is Mr. Bob Alexsnder, who may be reached at (919) 
451-3034 wfth questions you may have concerning the meeting arrangements. 

Sincerely, 

P. A. RAKOWSKI, P.E. 
Bead, Environment81 Programs Branch 
Utilities, Energy and Environmental 

Division 
By direction of the Commander 



Encl: 
(1) Craft Federal Facility Agreement Under CERCLA Section I.20 for brine 

Corps Base Camp Lejeune (dated 7 April 3.SS9) 

Copy to: (w/encl) 
CFfC (LFL) 
!4CB Camp Lejeune 
NAVFACENGCOM (Code 18, 09CB2) 

Blind Copy to: (w/o encl) 
09CB,llS,115,115S,09BS (w/o encl) 
$thw&n&~taat~ve lik42COPd - 
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